
 
General Meeting  

January 2024 

 

 

Due to the school calendar change, there will be no parent association meeting 

this month. Meetings will resume upon return to school. Next meeting will be 

Thursday, February 1, 2024.  

 

As of 2024 General Parent Association Meeting minutes will be published to 

the website.   Board Meeting minutes will be available upon request.  

 

 


